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St. Timothy’s Parish School is committed to providing quality Catholic Education through the 
cooperative efforts of the faith community. 

Parent Teacher Conferences  
Tues. March 12th 

There are optional Parent Teacher 

conferences on Tuesday, March 12th.  

This is a late start day.   

Conferences will be before school from 7:30-9:30am 

or after school from 3:00-6:00pm.   

Sign up is done online through your Sycamore parent 

portal on your desktop computer.  Sign in, then on the 

right hand side of your screen underneath your 

children’s pictures, click on “Check Your Schedule” 

which is under Mid Term Conferences. Choose your 

conference time for each student. Contact the office if 

you need assistance logging in.   

Late Start 

Tuesday, March 12th 

School Begins at 10:10am 
Saints Club opens at 7:00am 

Breakfast Served 7:30-800am 

Maple Lake St. Patrick’s Day 
Parade Saturday, March 16 

Join St. Timothy's School by walking 

in the Maple Lake St. Patrick's Day 

Parade on Saturday, March 16th at 1:30pm. If you 

would like to walk with us, arrive at the School 

around 12:30pm to join the St. Timothy Unit. Be 

sure to dress in your Irish Best! We also have fun 

hats, necklaces, etc. at the school if you don’t have 

any of your own.  If you arrive between 12:30-

1:00pm you should be able to come in on Oak 

Avenue and park in the church or school parking 

lot.  Children must be with a parent or other 

responsible party. If an adult is chaperoning 

children other than their own, they must be E3 

certified. We line up in the school parking lot and 

join in the parade right from our school entrance.  

Contact Jen Rasset with questions, 320-420-2745.  

Middle School Spring Pops Band 

Concert March 8th 

There will be a Spring Pops Band Concert on Friday, 

March 8th at 6pm in the MLHS Gymnasium. This will 

be a concert featuring grades 5-12, including St. 

Timothy’s band students. All are invited to attend! 

Admission is $5.00.  St. Timothy’s students playing in 

the concert should arrive by 5:30pm in the band 

room.  The concert takes place in the gymnasium 

with raffles and concessions throughout the concert. 

40 Hours for Our Lord 

Fri. March 8th—Sun. March 10th 

This weekend, March 8th - 10th, Saint Ignatius 

Catholic Church and The Church of Saint 

Timothy are coming together in a special forty 

hours of  continuous prayer and adoration. The 

Blessed Sacrament will be exposed at the Church of Saint Ignatius 

from 8:00 pm Friday through 5:00 pm Saturday and at The Church 

of St Timothy from 6:00 pm Saturday through the closing Mass at 

4:00 pm on Sunday. Led prayer is scheduled at various times 

throughout the forty-hour period, as well as abundant time for 

quiet and uninterrupted personal prayer before the Blessed 

Sacrament. Pro Ecclesia Sancta Sisters will provide special talks on 

Saturday at 10:00 am and 6:15 pm. The forty hours of devotion 

closes with Holy Mass at 4:00 pm on Sunday, March 10th at Saint 

Timothy with Bishop Joseph Williams. Mass will be followed by a 

reception hosted by the CCW at St. Timothy's School. More 

information can be found at: www.churchofsttimothy.org  

Note that incense will be used at the opening Exposition of the 

Eucharist on Friday evening and again at the closing Mass on 

Sunday at 4 pm. 



 

Prayer to Saints Perpetua & 
Felicity 

Saints Perpetua and Felicity, you loved your infants and you 

loved your God. By embracing martyrdom for your faith, you 

gave the greatest witness possible to your children. Please 

pray for me, that I will never shy 

away from living my faith openly in 

a hostile world and that I will be a 

holy witness of God’s most pure 

love to all. Saints Perpetua and 

Felicity, pray for me. Jesus, I trust 

in You.  

~Feast Day is March 7th 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Fri. March 8      -Stations of the Cross 2:00pm 

Fr. March 8       -Pops Concert 6:00pm 

March 8-10      -40 Hours Devotion 

March 10          -Daylight Savings Time 

Tues. March 12 –Optional Spring Conferences 

Tues. March 12 - Late Start 10:10am 

Wed. March 13  -Lenten Mass 8:15am 

Thurs. March 14 –School Mass 9:00am, grade 2 

Fri. March 15     -Stations of the Cross 2:00pm 

Sat. March 16   -St. Patrick’s Day Parade 1:30pm 

Mon. March 18  -Storytime with Mrs. Mavencamp 

Wed. March 20  -Lenten Mass 8:15am 

Thurs. March 21 –School Mass 9:00am, grade 1 

Thurs. March 21 –Eucharistic Procession 2:00pm 

Fri. March 22     -Living Stations 2:00pm 

March 23-April 1  -Spring Break, NO SCHOOL 

Tues.  April 2       -Classes resume 

Thurs. April 4       -School Mass 9:00am, grade K 

Sat. April 6           -First Holy Communion Retreat   

                               8:30-11:00am 

2024-2025 
Registrations 

To help us plan for next 

school year,  please turn 

in your school 

registration form for next year ASAP. We 

have received  interest from new families 

and have some classes near capacity,  so to 

ensure your child’s spot, please return your 

registration form by as soon as possible. 

Thank you! 

Living Stations of the Cross will 
be on Friday, March 22  

@ 2:00pm 

Strikes for St. Timothy’s 

Bowling Fundraiser 

Sunday, April 14th 
 

Strikes for St. Timothy’s has been 

moved to Sunday, April 14th from 2-

4pm at Huikko’s in Buffalo.  *Please update your 

calendars. 50% of proceeds will be donated back to 

the school.  The cost is $10 per bowler, which includes 

2 hours of bowling and shoe rental, paid day of to 

Huikko’s. More information will be sent home in March! 

OPEN POSITIONS FOR HOME AND SCHOOL ASSOCIATION 

The Home and School Association is soliciting nominations to fill the position of president, vice president, 

and secretary. The president runs the three meetings throughout the year, helps facilitate the family 

mentor program, and supports the execution of the yearly fundraisers.  The vice president supports the 

president, and the secretary to maintains minutes for each meeting. Each position is a two-year term. 

Please consider nominating yourself or a fellow parent who you feel would be able to help the school in 

this way. Nominations can be submitted through the office or through hsa@stimml.org.  

Daylight Savings 
Time is this Sunday, 

March 10th 
YOUTH MINISTRY SPRING LOCK-IN 

6th through 12th graders are invited to an all 
night lock-in in the church basement on April 
5th-6th. We will have pizza, pop, and other 
snacks throughout the night, time for prayer, 

Mario Kart and Just Dance tournaments, a midnight nerf 
war, and so much more! Contact Baylyn for registration 
forms.    bwagner@churchofsttimothy.org  


